
Justin Hinker 
2 Shoreline Pl 
Spring Park, MN 55384 
  
Dear Chief Heiland, 
  
I am writing to formally resign from my position as a Long Lake Fire Fighter effective 
February 16th, 2024. Please consider this letter as my official notice of resignation. 
  
I have enjoyed my time being a Long Lake Fire Fighter and am grateful for the 
opportunities and experiences I have gained during my tenure. However, with the recent 
social media postings by Figure out Fire and Kelly Grady along with comments by Long 
Lake city council members and Long Lake Fire Fighters I can no longer be part of the 
Long Lake Fire Department. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Long Lake Fire Department for the 
invaluable experience and professional growth that I have gained here. I wish the 
department continued success. 
  
  

Respectfully, 
  

Justin L Hinker 

 

Thank You! 

 


